
Together Students Achieve

Welcome Back! We hope that you 
had a lovely Summer break! 

We have been busy updating our 
website to include lots of resources for 
Parents/Carers and Students. Find us 
at www.thesuttonacademy.org.uk. 
These are all available under the 
‘Safeguarding and Wellbeing’ title.
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As always, if you have any issues around your child’s mental 
health and well-being, please contact a member of the                                
safeguarding team, or your child’s Head of Year.

www.thesuttonacademy.org.uk Visit us here:

Help and support for students 
includes...

Help and support for students, this 
includes helplines and websites, as 
well as a young person’s guide to 
health and well-being,

- Advice from the DFE for Parents  
 on ‘Keeping Children Safe in   
 Education 2022’
- Safeguarding and Child Protection  
 Policy
- St Helens Safeguarding Children
- Healthy Living St Helens
- Childnet 
- NSPCC
- Thinkuknow
- Barnardos
- Philippi Trust Counselling Service
- National Online Safety
- St Helens Gateway
- Educate Against Hate

There are also a large number of 
Parent guides.

What resources are available 
for Parents/Carers to access?

This guide will help to point you in 
the right direction towards a
healthier, less stressful and more 
rewarding lifestyle. It tells you
where you can get help and                                       
information and gives you clear
and sensible ideas on what to do if 
you feel you need that extra
bit of help.


